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FINGAL COUNTY COUNCIL 
SEGREGATION, STORAGE AND 
PRESENTATION OF HOUSEHOLD AND 
COMMERCIAL WASTE BYE-LAWS 2020 
Notice is hereby given that Members of Fingal County Council at 
their meeting held 13th January 2020 adopted the Fingal County 
Council Segregation, Storage and Presentation of Household and 
Commercial Waste Bye-Laws 2020, pursuant to Section 35(1) of 
the Waste Management Act 1996 and in accordance with Part 19 
of the Local Government Act 2001, as amended.

The purpose of the Waste Presentation Bye-Laws are to: 
1.	� Revise the existing Waste Presentation Bye-Laws 2006 which 

are out of date due to changes in National Law
2.	 Encourage greater participation in waste collection services 
3.	� Maximise the quantity and quality of recyclable waste 

collected. 
A Fixed Payment Notice (FPN) of €75 can be issued to anyone 
found to have contravened the Waste Presentation Bye-Laws. 
A person found guilty in relation to contravention of the Waste 
Presentation Bye-Laws shall be liable to a penalty of no more 
than €2,500. 
These Bye-Laws repeal the Fingal County Council storage, 
presentation and collection of household waste bye-laws 2006 
and shall come into force on 1st March 2020. 
Copies of the Bye-Laws are available for public Inspection during 
normal office hours at Fingal County Council, County Hall, Main 
Street, Swords, Co. Dublin, or on www.fingal.ie. 
A copy of the Bye-Laws will be provided to any person applying 
for it at no cost.


